
Newsletter 17th June 

Dates   

23rd Sports Day KS1 (morning) KS2 (afternoon)  

27th Year 5/6 Orienteering event 

28th, 29th and 4th July Bikeability (Y6) 

29th Full Governing Body meeting 

30th Reserve Sports Day 

30th Honywood Y6 Transition Day  

July 2022 

1st Honywood Transition Day (Y6) 

1st Preschool Sports Day 

1st July Reports out to parents 

6th Green day/Artsmark Day   

7th Open evening 

12th Y5 Primary learning day at Honywood 

11th Year 6 production performance to school  

13th and 14th Year 6 production evening performances 

15th Thank you Coffee morning for helpers 

18th Morning spent in new classes  

21st End of term leavers’ service in the Church (followed by picnic lunch)  

 

Sports Day 

Weather permitting our Reception/KS1 Sports day will take place in the morning on the 23rd June, starting at 9.30 

and KS2 in the afternoon of the 23rd starting at 1.30. Spectators are welcome. Please bring your own rug or 

cushion to sit on. The children will be told which colour team they are in before the day. They will need water 

bottles, hats and sun cream applied please.  

Open evening 

Our Open evening will be from 6-7.30 pm on the 7th July. You are welcome to drop in at any point during this time 

to visit the classrooms and chat informally to the teachers. Refreshments will be available. The new classes 

letters will be sent out during the week beginning 5th July.  

 

Jubilee Celebrations 

Many thanks to the parents and carers who joined us for our Jubilee Assembly. We had a lovely day and it was 

fantastic to be able to enjoy the celebrations together once again. We buried our time capsule and the children 

have been asked to remind the school about the capsule in 2072, when future pupils will be able to find out about 

our school in 2022.  



            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Learning 

The children in Mulberry class have been learning about maps flowing the adventures of Everywhere Bear. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children in Year 5/6 had to complete the missing sections of the portraits of the Queen. As you can see they 

have demonstrated great observation and drawing skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Year 3/4 trip to Layer Marney  

The children in Year 3/4 enjoyed a Greek history day at Layer Marney Tower last week. In the workshops they 

completed a range of activities linked to their topic on Ancient Greece.  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open the Bible  

We welcomed the Open the Bible team into school once again last week for their first ‘live’ assembly for 2 years. 

They have continued to share Bible stories by video over the last 2 years. As one child said they are now ‘film 

stars’. We thank them all for their continued hard work and dedication.  

Church News 

Please see below for details of a competition that is open to all ages.  

 

  

 


